
Dear Friends of the Union Bridge Fire Company,

On behalf of the Union Bridge Fire Company, Inc., we are asking for your support of the 10th 

Annual Union Bridge Fire Company Silent Auction. The auction is held in conjunction with the 2017 

Annual Firemen’s Carnival being held Monday, May 29th – Saturday, June 3rd , 2017.

   Our fire company is a volunteer non-profit organization that depends on donations from benefactors 

such as yourself, to bring valuable fire and emergency medical services to the citizens of our 

community. This includes: Fire Prevention Information and Education & Training for our volunteer 

firemen, the communities children and our Junior Firemen’s Organization.

   The UBFC recently welcomed our $592,000 purchase of a new 2016 Spartan/4 Guys 1500 GPM, 

3000 Gallon Engine/Tanker which replaced a 25 year old fire engine and are expecting delivery of a 

2017  Ford/Road Rescue Ambulance in March of 2017, costing over $190,000.

   We would appreciate any type of items for donation for our auction. Bidders are always looking for 

antiques, collectibles, handcrafted items, time-shares, memberships, event tickets, “filled baskets”, 

services, gift cards, baked goods and other new or gently used items.

If you have items to donate, please contact one of the following committee persons to arrange for pick-up or delivery.

Sara Black (410) 775 – 2718    Audrey Bowman (410) 775 – 2047    Trisha Jensen (410) 596 - 5303

Paul & Joann Johnson (443) 398 – 7671     Karen Kotarski (410) 775 - 7197

Shirley Soper (410) 775 – 2820     Jan Stambaugh (410) 775 – 2363

Any consideration you could give would be greatly appreciated. Thank you for your time and 

consideration in donating to this fundraising event. And of course, during the auction, come and bid.
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